

September 9, 2011

Mr. Todd Hunt The Hunt Company Suite 1312 2626 N. Lakeview Avenue Chicago, IL 60614-1811

Dear Todd,

On behalf of the planning committee and attendees of the recent Tri-State Healthcare Management Conference, I want to say thank you for your participation in our event. We could not be happier with the feedback received from our attendees. Members said the time flew by, and one even said that you were the best speaker she's heard in years!

It is often challenging to find a speaker with a good balance of content and humor. Our program committee wanted to make sure members were engaged throughout the session while learning lessons they could take back to their offices. Your humor was refreshing, and based on content – not just funny for the sake of being funny.

From the perspective of a meeting planner, you were a pleasure to work with! My job became so much easier when you submitted your materials on time prior to the conference and were so prompt and flexible while on-site.

Many thanks again. I look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Kate Kaeli

Kate Kaeli

Meeting Planner, 2011 Tri-State Healthcare Management Conference